
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Vehicle vs. Pedestrian Fatality-Hwy 162 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 24, 2020 
 

(Hollywood, SC)  This afternoon around 5:00, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 

responded to a vehicle versus pedestrian fatality at 7249 Highway 162.  A dump truck in a 

parking lot of a business struck and killed a pedestrian.  The dump truck left the scene, 

but was later located.  The driver was questioned about the incident.  No charges were 

filed at this time.  The Traffic Division is still investigating the collision.    
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